
Tuesday, April 21st 
 
Good Morning, Manz Third Grade Families, 
 
We hope your family is doing well.  With the governor’s announcement that school buildings 
need to remain closed for the rest of the school year, we know you will need more support to 
keep your child actively engaged in learning.  Today we will begin using the Weekly At-Home 
Learning Lesson Checklist to share learning tasks for each subject.  The checklist will list 
assignments to be completed for the week, running from Tuesdays to the following Mondays. 
ECASD recommends that third graders are actively engaged in learning for 60 minutes per 
school day.  
 
The suggested learning times are as follows: 
Reading, writing, word work:​  30 minutes 
Math:​ 20 minutes  
Music, Art, Phy. Ed: ​10 minutes 
 
Each week, on Tuesday morning, a new checklist will be added to the 3rd Grade Activities 
section on the Manz Website.  
Here is a link to that page. 
http://www.ecasd.us/Manz-Elementary/Academics/At-Home-Learning/3rd-Grade-Activities  
You will find the weekly checklist under the heading ​3rd Grade Weekly AHL Update.  
 
We have broken the subjects down into daily tasks. These tasks are required to be completed 
during the week. We have also included a section of Bonus activities that your family can 
choose to use if you want to go beyond the 60 minutes of daily learning.  
 
Please feel free to share your questions and concerns with us as we navigate this new learning 
plan.  Even though school buildings are closed for the rest of the year, we are committed to 
providing your child with educational opportunities and will support your family as you work 
through this.  Remember, we are in this together!  
 
 
Ms. Suralski, Ms. Pisani, Mrs. Kelly 
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